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This week we have been thinking about Red Riding Hoods journey to her Grandma’s house.  
We made Grandma a house using our large wooden blocks. It was a real team effort, with 
all the children helping. 

    
We also went around the woodland walk to see if we could find some of Grandma’s 
blackberries to make a crumble. The wolf must have eaten them all, but we did find some 
apple trees instead. 

       
As one of our children had brought in some cupcake cases, we decided to make apple 
muffins for Grandma instead! They were delicious! I hope Grandma liked them too! 

           
Our new floor size Numicon is also proving a great success. The children have been 
counting the different tiles and matching them to the smaller pieces. 

                 
Thank you for all your photos of the children and their journey to school. 
Juliet Hardy and Cat Cameron (Nursery Team). 


